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Shiny happy people… 

 Dear Parents 

What a glorious day it has been today! A lovely way to finish the week.  
 
The children today have made the most wonderful pictures on Forest Friday using 
natural materials found on our school grounds. The blossom trees at the back are 
stunning and the field is covered in daisies! It looked beautiful in bloom. 
 
I feel that I have seen a lot of the parents this week - it has been lovely to finally be 
able to welcome you into the school building more and more.  
 
The Oaks were able to show us what they have been learning on the tenor horns 
this week and really enjoyed performing to the parents. I am sure you’ll agree they 
did a fantastic job! A huge thanks to Edsential music services for funding and 
running the 10-week instrumental course. We really enjoyed it.  
 
We are still trying to sort something for Acorns. Unfortunately, they are still trying to 
source a Ukulele teacher to teach the little ones. I am sure we will have something 
sorted shortly. 
 
Thank you to the parents that attended the PSHE session this week. This was to 
discuss our Jigsaw approach to teaching PSHE but also to discuss the next two 
units that the children will be covering which are Relationships (Summer 1) and 
Changing Me (Summer 2). We discussed the RSE element of our scheme and the 
content in these units. For those who attended, they received two booklets to take 
away and read and then they were also directed to another document on our 
website which looks at the coverage of the statutory requirements in RSE (see link 
below) Please do visit our website under curriculum and then PSHE tab for all of the 
guides and overviews. Towards the end of this term the teachers will be sending out 
some correspondence with further information with regards to the content of their 
Changing Me units just so parents are aware and forewarned about content and 
discussions we will be having each week. Here is the link to the PSHE pages of our 
website http://www.huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk/page/pshe/53710  
 
Just to confirm dates-the Year 6 residential will be taking place 14th-15th June. 
Further information to follow next week for the Year 6 parents only.  
 
I hope the sunshine remains for the Bank Holiday break.  
We will see you all next Tuesday!  
Take care  
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DATES FOR                          
YOUR DIARY 

 2022 

2nd May- Bank Holiday 

3rd May- return to school 

14th and 16th June- Year 6 onsite residential 
camp 

DATE FOR FUTURE – just to keep in your 
diaries- Happy Days community event (picnic, 
games, walking parade) is happening on 25th 

June. We hope to be able to part of this 
community day.    

Swimming – Summer term    

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

“Keep your face always toward the sunshine - 

and shadows will fall behind you” 
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